
SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE OF  
SONOMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

TO ADOPT A MILITARY EQUIPMENT USE POLICY PURSUANT TO AB 481 
 

On May 10th, 2022, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors conducted a public 
meeting to consider a proposed ordinance to approve a Military Equipment Use Policy for the 
Sonoma County Sheriff’s Office to comply with the new legislation pursuant to AB 481.  Said 
ordinance was passed and adopted by the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors on May 24, 
2022.  The ordinance will take effect after thirty (30) days after the date of its passage. 

 
Copies of the ordinance are available on-line at www.sonoma-county.org and during 

regular business hours in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 575 
Administration Drive, Room 100A, Santa Rosa, California.  

 

 
 
Supervisors: 

Gorin:  Rabbitt:  Coursey:  Hopkins:  Gore:  

Ayes:  Noes:  Absent:  Abstain:  
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